
 

Notice of Candidate Drawing  for August 24, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

August 21, 2020 

 

 

 

To Election Candidates: 

 

The drawing to determine the position of candidate names for the office of Councilmember for 

Seat No.3 on the ballot for the November 3, 2020 General Election will be held Monday, 

August 24, 2020 at 5:30 pm in the Nolan Conference Room located at the Municipal Building 

at 101 North 5th Street, Nolanville. 

 

Numbers will be drawn “from a hat” and the number you draw will determine the position you 

will have on the ballot.  If you are unable to attend the drawing, a number will be drawn for you 

after those that are present have drawn.  If you wish to send a representative to draw for you, you 

may do so. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at 254-698-6335. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Crystal Briggs 

City Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

THE STATE OF TEXAS 

CITY OF NOLANVILLE  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN:   

 

 

Drawing for Position of Candidates Names on the Ballot  

for Councilmember Seat No. 3 

To be held on Monday, August 24, 2020 at 5:30 pm 

 

Location: Nolanville Municipal Building, 101 North 5th Street,  

Nolanville, Texas 

 
 

Numbers will be drawn “from a hat” and the number you draw will determine the position 
candidates will be placed on the ballot for the specified Councilmember Seat. 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted On Friday, August 21, 2020 before 5:00 pm.        

                                       

             

                               Posted by:  For Crystal Briggs, City Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


